
LD 40

‘An Act To Protect Liberty and Advance Justice in the
Implementation, Administration and Enforcement of the Cannabis

Legalization Act and To Implement Certain Recommendations of the
Subcommittee on Non-substantive Changes to the Maine Medical Use

of Cannabis Act’

Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs 
Committee,

My name is Abigail Beal of Cherryfield, Maine.  In brief, I support the de-legalization of the 
marijuana industry here in the state of Maine.  At the heart of the issue, marijuana, along with 
other drugs and alcohol, are negatively impacting our state in significant ways.  We have 
become a state of addiction, and I ask you to please oppose LD 40.  Thank you.


